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On September 16, 2008, I received the attached letter from Carl Jordan of Buckner,

Missouri.

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,
on this 16th day of September, 2008 .
Davis, Chairman

In the Matter of the Application of Kansas City
Power and Light Company for Approval to make
Certain Changes in its Charges for Electric Case No. ER-2009-0089
Service to Continue the Implementation of its
Regulatory Plan .



SEPTEMBER 11, 2008

Missouri Public Service Commission
Chairman Jeff Davis
Governor Office Building
200 Madison St .
Jefferson City, MO 65102-036

I read with amazement that KCP&L has filed for a rate increase in excess of 17
percent. This is almost unbelievable . My wife and I are both retired and on a
fixed income as well as being in our upper 70's .

I don't really understand why utility companies continually seek rate increases,
where willit end . I have read with disbelief the amounts .of money CEO's receive
as one utility buys another out . Whatever happened to the companies using
profits to upgrade plantgs, lines, etc -- and not pay millions to outgoing CEO's?

I realize the increast costy of fuel haws been used as a tool to increase rates to
their customers. I don't thinka reasonable rate increase is unfair, but a rate in
excess of 17 per cent seems to be totally unreasonable . I appears that some-
where alo ng the line greed has become an acceptable approach for gain .

If my wife and I, like thousands of KCP&L customers could receive a 17 plus
percent increase in our fixed income, we would be in a better position to afford
the requested rate increase .

We as consumer are continually becoming~yrvictims of all types of utility rate
increases . I am very much opposed to the rate increase requested by KCP&L .
I trust the Commission wluld deny that request .

Carl Jor
100 Cliff Drive
Buckner, MO 64016

Phone (816) 650-5892
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